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October 13, 2015

CERTIFIED MAIL

Mr. Stephen Clarke

Emerson Electric Company

8000 West Florissant Avenue, Building AA
St. Louis, Missouri 63136-8506

Re:  Off-Site Groundwater Monitoring Plan (September 15, 2015)

Dear Mr. Clarke:

The Land Restoration Program (“LRP”) of the Maryland Department of the Environment (“the
Department”) has completed a review of the revised Off-Site Groundwater Monitoring Plan dated
September 15, 2015 for the former Kop-Flex property and approves the Off-Site Groundwater
Monitoring Plan for implementation.

The LRP will continue to provide oversight of the activities set forth in the plan and submit
semi-annual invoices to Emerson Electric Company for project oversight costs. If you have any
questions, please contact me at (410) 537-3493. '

Sincerely,
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Richelle Hanson, Project Manager
Voluntary Cleanup/Brownfields Division

ce: Mr. James Bulman, WSP USA Corp.
Ms. Sheila Harvey, Pillsbury Winthrop Shaw Pittman LLP
Ms. Hilary Miller
Mr. James Carroll
Ms. Barbara Brown
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